Seattle HPHC: Continue to pray for Windermere sale as we received a new offer

Rosie Dijan Muyongo
October 21, 2023

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,

The past weeks have been busy as we received True Mother here in America. And last weekend there was
the HJ CheonBo event in IPEC, Las Vegas.

Locally, a number of events are being planned. On November 4-5, 2023, we will have the Family
Matching Education. Please see the invitation flyer attached.

Also, the Camp True North is happening in December. Registration will be available soon. But, in
preparation for it, a gofundme fundraising has been created. Please consider donating using the following
link Camp True North 2023, organized by Yasuhiro Ishiyama

We will have the Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service on November 5, 2023. We will hear
testimonies from those who attended True Mother in Las Vegas. Please join.

I will give the sermon tomorrow during our Sunday Service in Ballard.

Also, please continue to pray for Windermere sale as we received a new offer.
Let us continue to pray for one another and support one another

God bless!

Sincerely,

Rosie Dijan Muyongo

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com










